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“Growing together to let our light shine”

Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 15th November 2018!
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Diary Dates-


-Thursday 22nd November 9am- Year 6 Class Worship


-Thursday 22nd November- Year 3 Greek Art Experience Day


-Monday 26th November- Year 5 Archaeology Experience Day


-Tuesday 27th November- Year 4 Viking Experience Day


-Thursday 29th November- Nursery and Reception Class Parent/carers Tapestry access session


-Friday 30th November- Non Uniform Day for donations to the Christmas Fair


-Tuesday 4th December- After School Christmas Fair


-Thursday 6th December 9.30am- Year 1 and 2 Christmas Performance


-Tuesday 11th December AM- Year 4 and 5 boys Football League


-Wednesday 12th December PM- Aladdin Pantomime in the hall


-Thursday 13th December 9.30am- Nursery and Reception Christmas Performance


-Thursday 13th December 2pm- EPIC afternoon tea with Mrs Parker


-Thursday 13th December after school- Year 3-6 Christmas Songs at St Clements Church


-Friday 14th December PM- Nursery, Reception, Year 1&2 Christmas Parties


-Monday 17th December PM- Year 3-6 Christmas Parties


-Tuesday 18th December 9am- End of Term Awards


-Wednesday 19th December 9.20am- Christmas Church Service at St Clements Church


-Wednesday 19th December- Christmas Dinner


-Wednesday 19th December 3.15pm- End of Autumn Term.





Whole School Ethos Day- Today we held our third whole school ethos day around the theme of ‘Three in one’ and the work this year was based around out school logo and aimed to deepen our children’s understanding of Church, School, Community and the Holy  Trinity of Father, Son and Holy Spirit. After the day was launched by our ethos team leading worship and everyone enjoying the Power in Me song, each class had stories  to read from the Bible and exciting things to make- stand up crosses, colours of faith key rings and prayer boxes to name but a few things. We hope you also enjoyed joining your child/ren to see what they had learnt and made.


Thanks to Ms Nichol, Miss Naylor and the worship team for their hard work in arranging the day.





Skip 2 Be Fit Day- On Monday, each class from Y1-6 took part in a Skipping activity that aimed to motivate , improve stamina and skipping skills. The children used special counter ropes that showed them how many skips they had made and they then set themselves a challenge to improve this next time. Mr Nield was the top skipping teacher in school and all of the children did well in not giving up and improving on each go. In the New Year, we are going to launch our weekly skipping challenge in each class-Jumpuary! The special counter ropes are on sale in the office at a cost of £5.00. They will be on sale until early next week (week beginning 19th November) when the skipping trainer comes back for them. 





Matt Goodfellow- Poet Day-As part of our work to improve reading and pupils enjoyment of reading, Ms Younge and Mrs St Hill have arranged  for a poet to come into school a few times a year, to perform to the children and to also give them hints and tips about writing their own poetry. The children loved hearing him perform on Tuesday and it motivated a lot of them to perform their own poems. We will look forward to Matt’s next visit in 2019.





Nursery and Reception Traditional Tales Experience Day- On Monday, our Nursery and Reception pupils came into school dressed up as their favourite traditional tale character- we had princesses, Jack and the beanstalk, princes and Little Red Riding Hood to name but a few. The day gave them further opportunities to learn more traditional tales and do other fun activities.





Year 1 Winter Experience Day- On Tuesday, Year 1 had their second experience day this term, this time focusing on the season of Winter. During the day the children learnt about how the weather changes and what clothing we needed to keep us warm. We then designed our own matching sets of Hats, Gloves and Scarfs with a repeating pattern. Then, we learnt a song all about Winter - this helped us to remember the months of winter and what the weather was like. We created actions to help us remember the words. Next, we made our own bird feeders. We all got very messy hands but, these will help the birds around school keep well throughout the winter. We are looking forward to putting these up in both the quad and our new forest school. Finally, we created some winter scenes from tissue paper. We thought about how icicles and snowmen looked and created a scene. 








Year 6 Trip to the Imperial War Museum North- On Thursday, Year 6 went to the imperial War Museum as part of their World War topic. They got to see a lot of the things they had been reading about in class, in real life by looking at medals and other artefacts from the time. Zak from Year 6 tells us more about the trip. ‘When we first got there we learnt more about Hitler and how he wanted everyone in Germany to have blonde hair and blue eyes.’ ‘We learnt about the concentration camps and the gas chambers, we also found out that rather than having a name the people in the concentration camps were given numbers.’ ‘During a black out people would use large lights to light up the sky so that they could see if any planes were coming.’ ‘My favourite part of the trip was getting to look around the museum and also see the poppy display that they had done for remembrance.’








